
Town of Stratton 

Board of Selectmen 
March 5, 2024 

 

The Selectmen met as warned at 10:35AM on Tuesday, March 5, 2024 at the Stratton Town 

Hall to conduct its annual organizational meeting. 

 

Present: Al Dupell, Chris Liller, Greg Marcucci, Boomer Walker and Clerk Kent Young. 

 

The Selectmen agreed to retain the same organization as previously approved: 

1) Al Dupell as Chairman, 

2) Larry Bills as Vice-Chairman 

3) to place all necessary publications in the Brattleboro Reformer. 

4) to hold regular Selectmen’s meetings on the 2nd and 4th Mondays of each month at 

7:30PM at the Stratton Town Office. 

5) Kent Young to remain as the Selectmen’s secretary 

6) to conduct meetings using Roberts Rules. 

 

Greg Marcucci so moved.  Chris Liller seconded – all concurred. 

 

Boomer Walker moved to adjourn at 10:40AM.  Greg Marcucci seconded – all concurred 

and the meeting adjourned. 

 

Minutes by: 

 

David Kent Young 
Town Clerk 


